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S O L D  O U T
UNITED NATIONS 60TH ANNIVERSARY

N.Y. SOUVENIR SHEET

On 4 February 2005, the United Nations Postal Administration issued three stamps and
three souvenir sheets to commemorate the sixtieth anniversary of the United Nations.  

The stamp designs featuring the United Nations General Assembly at Headquarters were
hand-engraved by the world-famous stamp designer Czeslaw Slania of Sweden.

Due to an unprecedented demand for the New York souvenir sheet (Item No. 301.3081),
UNPA has announced that this item as of 7 March 2005, has sold out.

At this time, the Geneva and Vienna souvenir sheets are still available, 
however in limited quantity. 


